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TRANSFER OF ADMINISTRATORS

The Newtown Board of Education believes that periodic change of assignment for
administrators can be beneficial. The Superintendent is authorized to make such a
transfer if he/she determines it is in the best interest of the school system. The new
assignments will be reported to the Board prior to a change of assignment or location.

Adopted 10/12/93
Amended 10/10/95


